
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 Notice is hereby given that the City Planning Commission will hold its regular meeting 
March 16, 2017 at 8:30 a.m. in the Council Chambers at the City Hall, 107 North Nevada. A 
public hearing will be held on the following item: 

CPC UV 15-00133-A1MN16

 Public hearing on a Certificate of Designation requested by Stericycle, Inc. to operate a 
Medical Waste Transfer Facility at 120 Mark Dabling Boulevard. 

  

Publication date:  March 3, 2017


